
401 Mile of Cars, Suite 325,
National City, CA 91950
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

September 28th, 2018

Re DSP30-24/277A Part Number Change

To whom it may concern,

There will be a change to the TDK-Lambda part number for the DSP30-24/277A DIN rail power
supply, effective October 1st 2018. The new part number is DSP30-24/277A2, reflecting a
revision change following a semiconductor part end of life. There are no changes to the
specification and the models are form, fit and function.

Current Part Number New Part Number

DSP30-24/277A DSP30-24/277A2

Sincerely,

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing

619-628-2872


